From: ‘Redacted ‘

Sent: 12/6/2011 10:31:16 AM

'hayley@turn.org' (hayley@turn.org); 'Morris, Harvey Y.
(harvey.morris@cpuc.ca.gov); 'map@cpuc.ca.gov' (map@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Watts-
Zagha, Camille' (camille.watts-zagha@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Darlene Wong'
(darlenewong@nclc.org); 'John Howat' (jhowat@nclc.org);
'StephanieC@greenlining.org' (StephanieC@greenlining.org);
'rwilliford@dralegal.org' (rwilliford@dralegal.org)

Cec: Dietz, Sidney (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Redacted
[Redacted  [Redacted | Yamaguchi, Rich
D (MTC Sr.Director)
(/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=RDY 1){Redacted |

To:

‘Redacted
Bec:
Subject: FYI on letter being delivered to CPUC today
All,

Today PG&E is delivering the attached letter voluntarily instituting a moratorium on residential and non-
residential service disconnections during the upcoming holiday season consistent with our practice over
the last several years. PG&E will not disconnect any customers for non-payment from December 16,
2011 through January 2, 2012. If you have any questions, please feel free to call.

Redacted

<<L,..>>
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